
 

 

  

 

                                                                                           

  

 

 

 

                

 

 

 
 

Thursday 22nd June 2023 

 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
I am very pleased to tell you we have organised a trip to Woodberry Wetlands as 
part of the year 4 science curriculum this term.  The children will take part in 
hands-on nature lessons directly linked to the National Curriculum.  Activities 
include pond dipping – using nets and trays to explore our aquatic habitats, 
minibeast hunting – looking in our woodland habitats to discover the small 
invertebrates that live within, and plant detectives. The session will be led by a 
member of the London Wildlife Trust outdoor learning team.  

 

We are asking for a contribution towards the cost of the visit of £4 per 
child.  
 
 
Date: Friday 30th June  
 
Time of departure: 11:30 
 
Estimated time of return to school: 15.20pm 
 
You will need: A water bottle and a packed lunch. 
 
Travelling arrangements: walking 
 
Please return the permission slip with payment by Monday 26th June.   
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Mr Pallet 
 

 

St. Mary's C. of E. Primary School 
Barn Street, Stoke Newington, 

LONDON N16 0JT 

Phone: 020 8800 2645      

E-mail: admin-office@st-marys.hackney.sch.uk 

 

 Headteacher: Jane O’Brien 

 

 

“St Mary’s…. feeding the mind, body and spirit 
so we can be the best we can be.” 

 



 

 

 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 

Woodberry Wetlands 
 
I give permission for…………………………………………………………………… 
to attend the trip to Woodberry Wetlands on Friday 30th June.  
 
My child is Free School meals and I would like a school packed lunch for them.  
 
If you would like to volunteer to attend the trip, please tick here ______.  
 
 
Signed…………………………………………………..………………Date………… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


